
CELINA CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION 
May 8, 2008 

  
  
               The Celina City Board of Education met in special session on May 8, 2008 at 6:00 p.m. in the 

Media Center of the High School.  The meeting was called to order.   Mr. Gilmore, Mrs. 
Hoyng, Mrs. Paulus and Mrs. Piper answered the roll call.  Mr. Fetters was absent. 
The purpose of the special session was to interview Garman and Miller Architecture 
and Engineering, Inc. for services in conjunction with a possible Ohio School Facilities 
Commission Building Project 
With no other business, the meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m. 
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